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TAPE  30, SIDE A

CHAIR HAYDEN:  Calls meeting to order at 11:25 a.m.

HB 2598 - WORK SESSION

JANET ADKINS,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR: Reviews  bill,  submits staff

measure summary (EXHIBIT A).

040  REP MARKHAM: Janet, I do not understand your statement about
applying to non-federal highways, it definitely applies to I-5 and I-84.

ADKINS: The statute change in the bill says the exception in statute is
only going to apply to non federal highways.

STEVE JOHNSTON, ODOT: This bill will ban extra weight on interstates but
we are able to prove grandfather rights that allow us to issue an eight
dollar permit that will put them back on to the interstates.

REP MARKHAM: Submits letter for record.

MOTION: REP ROBERTS MOVES THAT -1 AMENDMENT BE ADOPTED

_ HEARING NO OBJECTION THE AMENDMENT IS ADOPTED

MOTION: REP ROBERTS MOVES TO RESCIND THE MOVEMENT TO APPROPRIATIONS OF



HB 2598

AMENDMENTS ACCEPTED AS MODIFIED

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL VOTE THE MOTION PASSES TO THE FLOOR WITH A DO PASS
RECOMMENDATION. ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE. MEMBER EXCUSED: REP WYLIE

HB 3080 - WORK SESSION

095  JULIE  DOW, RESEARCHER:  Reviews  bill, submits  staff  measure
summary, hand-engrossed bill and proposed amendment (EXHIBIT B, C & D).

MOTION: REP BAKER MOVES THAT THE -1 AMENDMENT BE ADOPTED

_ HEARING NO OBJECTION THE AMENDMENT IS ADOPTED

MOTION: REP BAKER MOVES THAT HB 3080 BE SENT TO THE FLOOR WITH A DO PASS
RECOMMENDATION

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL VOTE THE MOTION PASSES. ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE. REP
MARKHAM WILL CARRY

HB 3331  - WORK SESSION

136   JANET   ADKINS:   Reviews   bill,   submits   staff   measure
summary, hand-engrossed bill and proposed amendment (EXHIBIT E, F & G).

MOTION: REP NORRIS MOVES THAT THE -1 AMENDMENT BE ADOPTED

_ HEARING NO OBJECTION THE AMENDMENT IS ADOPTED

MOTION: REP NORRIS MOVES THAT HB 3331  AS AMENDED BE SENT TO THE FLOOR

WITH A DO PASS RECOMMENDATION

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL  VOTE THE MOTION PASSES.  ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE.

MEMBER EXCUSED: REP WYLIE

HB 2187 - WORK SESSION

164  JANET ADKINS: Reviews  bill, submits staff  measure summary and
proposed amendment (EXHIBIT H & I).

(EXHIBIT J) - Written information, submitted by Stephen B. Johnston.

MOTION: REP PARKS MOVES -5 AMENDMENTS BE ADOPTED

_ HEARING NO OBJECTION THE AMENDMENTS ARE ADOPTED

MOTION: REP PARKS MOVES THAT  HB 2187 AS AMENDED BE  SENT TO THE FLOOR

WITH A DO PASS RECOMMENDATION

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL  VOTE THE MOTION PASSES.  ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE.

MEMBER EXCUSED: REP WYLIE

HB 2850 - WORK SESSION



208   JANET   ADKINS:   Reviews   bill,   submits   staff   measure
summary, hand-engrossed bill and proposed amendment (EXHIBIT K, L & M).

(EXHIBIT N) - News release, submitted by Secretary of State.

233  REP  HOSTICKA: What  counts as  a  lottery expense,  and if  we 
put the approximately three  hundred million  dollars on  top of  the
proposed

expenditures where are in relationship to the expenditure limit?

245  ADKINS: Legislature currently has  control over the economic
development part, but not over the prize money and the administrative
expenses.

258  KATHLEEN  BEAUFAIT, LEGISLATIVE  COUNCIL:  The provision  that 
bans the growth of state expenditures, does not apply to the lottery
expenditure either for prizes or for the administrative expense.

REP ROBERTS:  This is  written  so loosely  that  they are  paying out

something like 83% of  the prizes, there  is not that  much going into

economic development.

291  REP EDMUNSON: Refers to missing page  of Attorney General
testimony. (pp 20)

319  BEAUFAIT:  The  Attorney  General  has  relied  on  the  phrase  in
the constitutional amendment that says that the monies that are
deposited in this particular account are continuously appropriated for
the purposes

of administration of the lottery and that lifted the control completely
away from the legislature.

356  REP  HOSTICKA:  If  this  bill becomes  law  and  the  lottery 
wants to challenge it, is the Attorney General obligated to defend the
state?

BEAUFAIT: The  Attorney General  would  feel committed  to  defend the

lottery.

MOTION: REP EDMUNSON MOVES THAT THE -3 AMENDMENT BE ADOPTED

_ HEARING NO OBJECTION THE AMENDMENT IS ADOPTED

MOTION: REP EDMUNSON MOVES THAT HB 2850 AS AMENDED BE SENT TO THE FLOOR
WITH A DO PASS RECOMMENDATION

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL VOTE THE MOTION PASSES. ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE.

HB 2453 - WORK SESSION

TAPE 31, SIDE A

007   JANET   ADKINS:   Reviews   bill,   submits   staff   measure
summary, hand-engrossed bill and proposed amendment (EXHIBIT O, P & Q).



019  REP ROBERTS: Why is there a  distinction between these folks, where
they can't enter into private industry within their field for two years
and

the others is one year.

ADKINS: One year for taking a position and two years for lobbying.

ADKINS AND REP ROBERTS CONTINUE DISCUSSION

039  REP ROBERTS: When  this started out two  years ago when  the head
of the insurance commission  walked out  the door  and took  a job  for
about

$250,000.00 a year. - will support one year not two.

050  REP WYLIE: I would hope that  the executive department would alert
us if there was a recruitment problem because of this kind of
restriction.

063    REP ROBERTS: Gives example.

CHAIR HAYDEN: POLLS  COMMITTEE TO SUSPEND  RULES TO MAKE  ONE YEAR FOR

LOBBYING AND ONE YEAR UNTIL PERSON MAY PRACTICE

REP ROBERTS WITHDRAWS MOTION

MOTION: REP HOSTICKA MOVES THAT THE -1 AMENDMENT BE ADOPTED

ADKINS: The sub-committee has not seen this actual wording. CHAIR
HAYDEN: POLLS COMMITTEE

REP HOSTICKA: These amendments were  not reviewed by the sub-committee

and we do not know if they do what the sub-committee wants.

MOTION IS WITHDRAWN

MOTION: REP HOSTICKA MOVES  THAT HB 2453 BE  CONSIDERED IN IT'S PROPER

ORDER IN THE NEXT MEETING OF GENERAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE

VOTE: IN A ROLL CALL VOTE THE MOTION PASSES. ALL MEMBERS VOTING AYE.

ADJOURNED 12:05 PM

Submitted by:                             Reviewed by:

Committee Clerk                           Committee Administrator
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